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I urge you to support HB 3119 

 

While Government may say the Advance Clean Trucks regulations as a "good thing" 

I would suggest otherwise. 

We as a state are not equipped to provide the power for all the vehicles.   

I would go so far as to say not only is the electric grid in dire need of improvement 

and security from hacking, but this applies to the Federal Government as well. 

Here in Columbia County, we need increased electric availability to bring business 

and commerce in and THAT AIN'T HAPPENING FOR QUITE SOME TIME! 

How in the world can you expect to supply all the electricity that would be required 

under the advanced Clean Truck regulations. 

Seems to me that is putting the cart before the horse and by doing so you as the 

"Government" are picking and dictating the winners and losers.  SAD 

How many people are you going to put out of business because they can't afford the 

transition.  There is vehicle emissions required now and just look at California (Oh 

wait that is 

 what Oregon always does, and it is to our downfall) and how they will be searching 

for trucks to transport goods in and out of the state.  Transportation rates will go up 

up and away! 

We need to look at the farmers/ranchers/tow trucks/local delivery trucks that will have 

no way of purchasing vehicles. 

 

One last thing - electric rates are already increasing, as you as government officials 

are well aware.   

The old saying "supply and demand" will the price of this go as high percentage wise 

just like the cost of eggs?! 

 

I beg you to support HB 3119 for delaying the Advanced Clean Truck rules.  The 

people cannot afford this at this time and don't take away their ways of making a 

living. 

 

Respectively  

 

Alta Lynch 


